
Collegio A Volta     
Universita’ di Pavia

Computer
   Coding
Course

A Course in computer coding will be offered in October/
November 2017. The Course (12 hours) will take place 
over 3 weeks starting on Thursday the 19th of October. 

17 via A Ferrata, 27100 Pavia. Tel  ++39 0382 548511.  Web http://www.collegiovolta.org

The Course offers the basics of computer programming 
(Phyton, CSS, HTML, etc). Further details from P Burda 
<paolokoelio@gmail.com>. General information about 
College Courses from  E Gherardi <egherard@unipv.it>.
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